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As a part of the ongoing commitment to ensuring state government is open and 
accessible to Pennsylvania residents, @pa.gov will be added as the primary email 
domain for all commonwealth employees on Friday, July 29, 2011. For example: 
jafitzgera@state.pa.us will now be jafitzgera@pa.gov. 
 
While this project will activate @pa.gov as the visible email address, the old email 
addresses ending in @state.pa.us will continue to function so that emails will 
never be interrupted. Your emails will still be received if they are accidentally or 
unknowingly sent to the @state.pa.us address. 
 
The current stationery items will be exhausted before new stationery items are 
printed so that nothing will be thrown out. In the meantime, if you receive any 
commonwealth stationery items printed with the @state.pa.us email addresses, 
please be aware of this cost-saving practice. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation as this small step is taken to increase the 
usability and consistency the commonwealth’s online communications! 
 
For e-Notification subscribers to this mailing list with @state.pa.us email 
addresses, your e-mail addresses will be updated to @pa.gov. There is no need to 
re-subscribe. 
 
Please direct any questions to: 
 
 
Jay M. Fitzgerald, P.E., SECB | BRADD Manager 
PA Department of Transportation 
Bureau of Design | Engineering Computing Management Division 
400 North Street – 7th Floor | Harrisburg, PA 17120-0094 
Phone:   717.787.7057   |   Fax:   717.783.8217 
E-mail:   jafitzgera@pa.gov 
 


